Town of Albany Minutes-Special Meeting-Driveway Ordinance
August 8, 2023

The Town Board met at the Town Hall with Abel Schultz, Doug Lawrence, Scott Roth, Grace Spangler, and
Shannon Sheflin present. Dennis Nussbaum, Jim Sterr, Jody Sterr, Ron Krupke and Lynn Novak were also
present. The Pledge of Allegiance was shared. Proof of posting was verified in four places and on the website.

Abel Schultz presented the updated Driveway Ordinance and asked if the board or public had any input on the
changes made. There were no questions or concerns.

A Resolution was made to move forward with the new Driveway Ordinance.

Jody Sterr will update the Driveway Ordinance on the website.

A motion was made by Abel Schultz and seconded by Scott Roth to conclude special meeting and move to
regular Board meeting. Motion carried 3-0.

Shannon Sheflin
Clerk, Town of Albany



